
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JANUARY 29, 2013 
 

Item 27, Report No. 1, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on January 29, 2013. 
 
 
 
27 NEW BUSINESS – PROCESS FOR REVIEW OF 
 SENIOR RESIDENCES’ INTEGRATION WITH CITY OF VAUGHAN OP2010 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends that staff prepare, by way of memorandum, a brief plan 
respecting the process for review of how homes for the aged, and senior residences, such as 
contemplated in Item 7 of the Committee of the Whole, Report No. 1, of January 15, 2013, can best 
be integrated within the City’s OP2010. 
 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Councillor Carella. 
 


